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Notice for ASE Annual General Meeting 2024

Notice is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting of the Association for Science Education will be held ONLINE on Saturday 16th March 2024 from 9:00-10:00, for the purpose of transacting the following business: 

1. Courtesies and apologies for absence 

2. To approve the Minutes of the Annual General Meeting (07/01/2023) 

3. Presentation by the Chief Executive, including aspects of items 4 and 5 and the ASE’s Strategic Plans for 2024 and beyond. 

4. To receive and consider the Annual Report of the Trustee Body. 

5. To receive the Annual Statement of Accounts. 

6. To confirm the appointment of the Auditors  

7. To receive the Report and confirm election of any members of the Quality and Audit Committee. 

8. To vote on any proposed changes to the Rules of the Association. 

9. To confirm the election of Honorary Members. 

10. To approve a series of Votes of Thanks to be proposed by the Annual Conference Secretary. 

11. To transact any other business, which can be considered under the Rules of the Association.

All members of the Association are entitled to be present and to vote. Copies of the Annual Report, Annual Statement of Accounts and AGM minutes will be available to be downloaded from www.ase.org.uk/governance  or requested from ASE Headquarters.

To register for this event and in order to receive joining instructions, please visit www.ase.org.uk/registration-2024-agm or email info@ase.org.uk 

The Association for Science Education College Lane, Hatfield, Herts AL10 9AA
 
www.ase.org.uk 
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